~ NEW MEXICO
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO
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120 Bast Chaco
December 26, 1956

C. Ja Warren
525 Solar Road N.W.
Albugquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Warren:

We have received your letter of December 19, 1956 regarding reports
filed on your #1 Warren well in the SEZ Section 5-25N-7W.

I believe that you have misunderstood what we requested in cur
original letter. Althcugh this well was drilled, no reports in
connection with the drilling of it other than the Notice of Intention
to Drill were filed with this cffice., We would like to have coniss
of all the Miscellaneous Reports that you filed with the U.S.C.S.
Office and a copy of Form 9=330, the Well Record form. We would
like to have all drilling and casing information, along with any
artificial stimulation information.

We will not need copies of the Federal Form 9-~329 and 9-361 which
you anclosed with your letter. We do get coples of State form C-115
which is our Monthly Report form on producing wells.

Yours very truly -

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, Dist., #3
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